
From: Pheasantscroft  
 Subject: Letter for the Inspector, Mr Moore 

Date: 11 May 2017 at 16:13:00 BST 

To: Angela Furlong  
 Cc: Karen Britton 
 Philip Wicker  
 

Dear Angela, 

 

In the light of the response below from Karen Britton to Philip Wicker, Clerk to Bridge 

Parish Council, I wish to make it clear to the Inspector that my letter dated 24th April could 

not represent the views of Bridge Parish Council who had not previously discussed the 

matter. 

 

Therefore, should it have been incorrectly understood by the Inspector either that the letter 

was written by me in the role of Bridge Parish Chairman, or that the letter was previously 

approved by Bridge Parish Council, I write, as is permitted according to Karen’s note below, 

to correct that factual error. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alan Atkinson 

 

 

-------- Forwarded Message --------  

Subject:  Re: Motion for tonight's Annual PArish meeting 

Date:  Thu, 27 Apr 2017 10:39:26 +0100 

From:  Karen Britton  

To:  Philip Wicker, CCC Programme Officer  

CC:  Lisa Gadd  

 

Dear Philip 
 
I can advise that the Examination remains open until the Inspector gives us his final 
report.  
 
Below for your reference is an extract from the Planning Inspectorate guidance on 
Examination procedures which sets out this matter. 
 
5.31. The examination remains open while the Inspector is writing the report and if 
necessary the Inspector may hold further sessions during the reporting period. This 
would only occur if absolutely necessary, for example, where a fundamental 
soundness issue has not been resolved or a hearing is necessary exceptionally on a 
representation made on a proposed MM. Unless specifically requested by the 
Inspector, no further correspondence or representations should be submitted during 
this stage of the examination. 
 
It highlights that no correspondence should be submitted, however if there is a 
factual error in any information that has been submitted, which you wish to point out 



to the Inspector before he finalises his Report, then you can contact the Programme 
Officer, Angela Furlong (cc'd in my email) so that she can then raise this with the 
Inspector (he will then decide if he wishes to accept this new information at this 
stage or not). 
 
Any further queries, please let me know. 
 
Regards 
 
Karen Britton 

Planning Policy and Heritage Manager 

Canterbury City Council 
Tel: 01227 862196 
www.canterbury.gov.uk 

 

http://www.canterbury.gov.uk/planning

